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September 21, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
RE: Class Reorganization 
As a result of unanticipated changes to student enrolment and in order to comply with 
provincial class size requirements, we have had to make some adjustments to our school 
classroom organizations. This is a process that occurs throughout the Hamilton-Wentworth 
District School Board at this time of year, and it is a result of a system review of our class sizes 
in accordance with Ministry legislation.  This is a common occurrence that is taking place in 
many elementary schools throughout HWDSB. Specifically, at our school we have: 
 

 The FI Gr 4/5 (Eastwood) class will become a FI Gr 5 class 

 The FI Gr ¾ (Baker/Harrison) class will become a FI Gr 4 class  

 The FI Gr 2/3 (Leroeye) class will become a FI Gr 3 class 

 For these changes to happen, the following classes will have some students moving: 
o Mme Eastwood 
o Mme Godley 
o Mme Baker 
o Mme Leroeye 
o Mme Bromhead 
o Mme Ruiu 
o Mme Margariti 

We apologize in advance for any disruption this may cause and appreciate your understanding 
as we finalize class organizations for this school year. We have worked to minimize disruption 
as much as possible for our students.  As always, our team of dedicated professional educators 
will partner with you to ensure students are well cared for and experience educational success.  
The students affected by these changes will begin in their new classes on Friday, September 29.  
Students will have an opportunity to visit their new classroom and teacher on September 28. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kristi Keery Bishop 
Principal, Dundana 
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